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TIME: 1300


FROM: Email, Chris Sizemore, Middle East Security Advisor, Oxfam GB 





Dear HC friends, 





I’ve just received reports from some of our programme partners in City that they saw an abandoned vehicle on the north side of City. Oxfam staff had left their meeting with project partners at about 1230 and saw the abandoned vehicle. The local driver thinks he recognised the car as being an HC car. He’s tried unsuccessfully to contact your driver. They seem to know one another.





Do you have any additional information? 





Stay safe!





Chris


�
�






